
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 22 By Councillor Gloyer for answer by 

the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 November 2018  

   

Question (1) What assessment was made before the introduction of the 

garden-waste charge to ensure that Best Value (as 

identified in the Scottish Public Finance Manual) was 

achieved? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What evaluation is being made to ensure that Best Value is 

still being achieved? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What are the results of this evaluation to date? 

Answer (3)  
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